
Feedback Request Post-Immunotherapy 

Sessions 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing the best care 

possible, we would like to request your feedback regarding your recent immunotherapy sessions. 

Your insights are invaluable to us and will help improve our services. We kindly ask you to take 

a few moments to fill out the following questionnaire: 

• How would you rate your overall experience during the immunotherapy sessions? 

• Were the staff and healthcare providers attentive to your needs? 

• Are there any suggestions you have for us to improve the experience? 

Thank you for your time and feedback. We appreciate your trust in us and look forward to your 

response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Clinic/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


